

## 4400 McClellan Blvd. – PO Box 2084 - Anniston, AL 36202 Phone: 256-741-7400 Fax: 256-237-5332

Office of the Superintendent

May 2018

## Dear Parents:

One or more students attending your child's school suffer from a <u>severe allergy to peanuts</u>. Even a trace amount of peanut product can potentially cause a severe or fatal reaction for these children. Strict avoidance of any peanut product is necessary to prevent such an occurrence. Our Health Services department advises that in some cases just the smell of peanuts or peanut products can produce severe allergic reactions.

For this reason, students at your child's school are prohibited from bringing peanuts or peanut butter to school until further notice. We require your help in this important matter. The health and safety of every student is of utmost important to all of us.

Thank you for your cooperation.

Sincerely,

∕Joe Dyar, Ed.S. Superintendent

JD/anp